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Public Outreach Sessions Regarding Proposed New Fire Station: 

The Barnstable Fire Department will be holding several public 

outreach sessions to inform and educate the residents of the 

Barnstable Fire District regarding the proposed plans to construct 

a new fire station. Information regarding the design, construction, 

site plan, operations, and costs will be presented at these 

sessions. 

 

November 14th, 2024, 7:00 PM 

Barnstable Fire Station 3249 Main Street, Barnstable. 

 

November 16th, 2024, 1:00 PM 

Barnstable Fire Station 3249 Main Street, Barnstable. 

 

November 21st, 2024, 7:00 PM 

Saint Mary’s Church 3055 Main Street, Barnstable. 
**This session is being sponsored by the Barnstable Village Association. ** 

 

 

Presentations will be made by Fire Chief Chris Beal, Owners Project 

Manager Steve Rizzo, and members of the Barnstable Fire District Fire 

Station Building Committee.  

 
"Striving for Excellence, Together: Safeguarding Lives, Protecting Property, and Fostering 

Community Resilience in Barnstable and Beyond." 


